


uphold the disqualification from classified employment of a former employee of the Department of Human 

Services, Bureau for Social Services. 

The Board adjourned the Executive Session with no actions taken. The regular meeting of the Board 

re-adjourned at 1:48 p.m. Upon the motion of Rick Wallace, seconded by Forrest Roles, the SPB voted and 

affirmed the decision of Director Sheryl Webb. 

NEXT BOARD MEETING 

The next regular meeting of the SPB is scheduled for December 20, at 1:00 p.m. 
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